Gilgandra Public School

Safe, Respectful, Learners



Principal Michael Darcy

Phone: 02 68472 043 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Thursday 23 February

Dear Parents/Carers,

The Senior's Festival luncheon is coming up next Monday 27 February. Gilgandra Public School students from Year 1/2 Dingoes and MC Quokkas have been invited to attend and perform an item in front of the Community. The luncheon will be held at the Gilgandra Shire Hall and students will walk down at 11am, accompanied by their classroom teachers.

If you would like further information regarding this, please phone the school on 02 6847 2043.

Thank you.

Kristy Bartholomew Assistant Principal